CALLING ALL K-6 BOYS & GIRLS!

Come join us to learn lacrosse or improve your skills!

I.ACROSSE CI.INIC

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 17™
10AM - 12PM

John Glenn High School

(fields behind tennis courts)

EJ’AI.I. LEVELS ARE WEI-COMED‘!;Q,’

Please bring a stick & water.
» Extra equipment will be available »

Any questions please feel free to contact

ElwoodYouthLax@yahoo.com

This notice is distributed to students solely as a community service by the school district. This activity
is not considered an Elwood School District endorsed or sponsored activity. Elwood Youth Lacrosse is a
non-profit organization



